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Bill Pfanner - Hayward Power Plant

From: john torres

To:

Date: 9/27/2007 6:51 PM
Subject: Hayward Power Plant

To Bill Pfanner,

I'm highly opposed to the proposed plans regarding the Hayward power plant. Please take the time to
consider and review the PSA recommendations. Your proposed location is not ideal since is surrounded
by a dense population. Remember all the innocent lives that will be effected by your decision to build
the power plants.....

Writing to you by a concerned mother, wife and citizen,
Maria T.

Don’t let your dream ride pass you by. Make it a reality with Yahoo! Autos.
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